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CARLOS CLERK REPORT AUGUST 2024 

 
1) Meters read 8/1/24. Wayne showed Kalin how to do the Readings. Water bills were done 

and sent Tuesday August 6th.  Late Fees this month were $309.68.   
 

2) I called Rose City Sign and found out that the bill we paid ($3,009.50) was for their labor 
on both stadium lights. I think the bill we paid to Alexandria Electric ($7,814.67) is also 
for work and parts on both lights. All the parts for the Scoreboard repair are covered 
under warranty; we will yet receive a smaller bill from Rose City for labor on the 
Stadium Sign. I asked them whether they preferred doing the stadium lights in the fall or 
spring, and they said they prefer fall. 
 

3) I called our Building Inspector, Michel Friedrichs, and asked about the awning on Main 
Avenue. He said that, yes, we need to get a permit for that and some plans. I took a 
Building Permit form over to Dan Nokovich, he filled it out and I submitted it to 
Inspector. 
 

4) I called Douglas County Works to find out about collaboration of costs to repair Main 
Avenue sidewalks. He was gone for the day and will get back to me. 
 

5) We have the State Primary coming up August 13th. The filing dates for Carlos City 
positions are: July 30 through 5pm on August 13th. I have candidate filing packets 
available. I am offering to post a paragraph or page from any who will be running as a 
way to introduce yourself and tell why you would like to participate in City government. 
Kinda of a “Meet the Candidates” thing. 
 


